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Fun Club 
 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and New Year. Now that the holidays are over it's time to have 

fun! The January Fun Club General Meeting will be on Tuesday, January 10 at 9am at Community Hall (old east 

hall). The Fun Club has some very special events this month. Mark your calendars for the Meet and Greet, 

Karaoke night, the Michigan and Ohio dinners, Pizza and a Movie night, a breakfast every Saturday morning, 

and many more! Gary and Linda Stokes are hosting a first ever Dinner and Dance. Soup & Sandwich, Line 

Dancing classes and a Country DJ Dance with a “Denim & Diamonds” theme round out the month. And don’t 

forget Burger Nights, fundraisers for the park Beautification team, and the Ice Cream Social, a fundraiser for 

the Lake Bonnet Ringers Horseshoe Team. Something for everyone! 
 

Please join us on the Lake Bonnet Village Facebook page. Go online to www.facebook.com/groups/lakebonnetvillage/ 

and request to join for park news, updates and pictures. This is a private group for Lake Bonnet Village 

Residents (owners & renters). Only members can post or view posts.  
 

Carla Bloss 

Fun Club President 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR and welcome to everyone at Lake Bonnet Village, our hidden “Diamond in the Rough”. With 

the holidays over, it’s time to get to work and start having FUN!!! There are so many activities happening in 

our park, you can be as busy as you want or just sit back and relax. We hope YOU will choose the first! The 

many activity sheets are posted on the bulletin board at Community Hall (old east hall). Hosts and Co-Hosts 

are needed along with volunteers for each of these activities. Without them, we won’t be able to make the 

events happen. A few have already been cancelled due to time limits and no one signed up. PLEASE, go check 

these out, step out of your comfort zone, take a friend, and sign up to have fun AND to make new friends for a 

lifetime. Watch the board and Facebook for future activities and trips. We need EVERYONE to participate in 

some way to keep our Fun Club in operation. 
 

Teresa Riddle 

Fun Club 1st Vice President 

 

What is the Fun Club? We have many new folks in the park who have asked what the Fun Club at Lake Bonnet 

Village is. The Fun Club was started in the 1980’s, long before our park became a Coop in 2000. Its purpose is 

to promote and administer social activities of the Lake Bonnet Village Co-Operative. All shareholders and 

renters are members of the Fun Club.   
 

We have four elected Executive Board officers: President (currently Carla Bloss), 1st Vice President (Teresa 

Riddle), 2nd Vice President (Ilene Radick) and Secretary (Sherry Lawraon) that serve 2-year terms. The fifth 
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officer, the Treasurer (currently Sandy Gorski) is appointed by the President and approved by the elected 

officers. In addition, the former President (Maggie Griesemer) and all the Section Leaders are voting members 

of the Executive Board. They vote to approve social activities and expenses up to $150 and make 

recommendations to the General Membership of the Fun Club. The Executive Board meets monthly on the 

second Monday, November thru March. The General Membership meets monthly on the second Tuesday of 

the month, with officer elections in March. They approve activities and expenses over $150 recommended by 

the Executive Board. 
 

The Fun Club pays for many of the activity support functions in the park. These include the printing of the 

Chatter newsletter and the Address Directory, providing live music for the February and March Saturday 

dances, providing kitchen supplies including paper goods and condiments, paying for annual CPR training, 

providing some of the funds for Christmas & Thanksgiving dinners, State Dinners, Meet & Greet, Ladies 

Luncheon, the 50th Anniversary Party, and more. Our total expenses this season will be $8000 - $9000. 
 

To raise the money for these expenses, we sponsor a variety of fundraisers throughout the season. These 

include all the breakfasts and dinners like the Chinese Take-Out dinner, Pizza & a Movie, the Italian Dinner, 

and Chicken Dinner. This year we hope the Chinese Auction on February 4, made possible by donation of items 

and services of Fun Club members, will be a major source of funding for the season. There are many other 

contributing events, including rental of tables at Craft Fairs, the Poker Run, many of the 50/50’s you 

participate in at Coffee and Donuts and dances, and more. 
 

All our activities and events in the park, including the fund raisers, are hosted and put on by you, the Fun Club. 

Every event, from weekly Coffee and Donuts to the annual Meet & Greet, 50th Anniversary Celebration, and 

Park Auction needs volunteer host(s) and workers to make it happen. This, and all the volunteer work of our 

Coop Board and members that volunteer to maintain the park, are key reasons why our service fees and rental 

rates are so reasonable in comparison to other parks. WE NEED YOU!  All the Fun Club Activities for the season 

are posted on the board at Community Hall. Bring a friend or neighbor down and sign up! “Many hands make 

light work”. We all pitch in where we can, and we’ve become a close and friendly park as we work together. – 

Carla Bloss, current President, and Maggie Griesemer, former President of the Fun Club 

 

Board of Directors Report 
 

SPECIAL BOARD REPORT: 
 

A long-time member of our board will be retiring this month. Abe Westbrook has become a living legend in 

our park. He was elected to the first Co-Op Board of Directors twenty years ago. Abe has served seventeen 

total years on the board, with many years as the Vice President and the Director of Maintenance. During the 

summer months he served as Acting President. He was instrumental in the planning and oversight of the 

building of the new Lake Bonnet Hall/Shelter. 
 

As director of maintenance, Abe has a full slate of responsibilities including managing the pools, shop 

equipment, sewers, water lines, 2 wells, electric meters, seven buildings, roads, lake and canal spraying, tree 

trimming and removal, gathering volunteers to pick up garbage, constructing drainage throughout the park, 

maintaining stone pathways, and overseeing the docks. In addition, Abe is responsible for hiring a 

maintenance person, securing a company to handle pool maintenance, calling a business for equipment repair 

and replacement, and hiring a tree man, grass cutters, electrical repair men, and a company to treat the 

shorelines.  
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Abe has been the “Rock” through all these past summers that kept the park running smoothly. Every one of us 

in the park has benefited from Abe’s hard work to meet these responsibilities. And, of course, his service has 

been free of charge! Abe will be sorely missed on the board, especially for his wit at board meetings.  
 

A reception to honor Abe and his wife, Barb, will follow the January 16, 2023, Board Meeting. Cake and ice 

cream will be served along with punch and coffee. Everyone at Lake Bonnet Village is invited to join us in 

thanking Abe for his many years of service.  

 

Co-Op Meeting: The next regular monthly LBV Board of Directors/Shareholders meeting will be held on 

Monday, January 16, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. in the Lake Bonnet Hall (west). The agenda is posted on the bulletin 

board at the east end of the mailbox area as well as at both clubhouses. When the regular meeting is 

adjourned, then the audience is encouraged to ask questions or state concerns you would like the board to 

consider. Coffee is available. 

 

ELECTION: On Wednesday, January 25, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. in Lake Bonnet Hall (west), the annual election of 3 

board members will be held. Also, at the same meeting, the annual vote on (1) WAIVING THE RESERVES and 

(2) WAIVING THE AUDIT will also be voted on. All shareholders were mailed information about the election 

and the candidates running to fill the vacancies as well as voting procedures. If you will not be attending the 

meeting, it is VERY IMPORTANT that the PROXY that was mailed to all shareholders indicating your vote on 

WAIVING THE RESERVES and WAIVING THE AUDIT is returned before January 25. On the proxy provided in 

that mailing, you can indicate someone other than a name on your share to vote your proxy. The VOTER 

CERTIFICATE (included in first mailing) can only indicate a person on your share. Also included was a ballot for 

three board vacancies. We have 3 directors whose terms are over in January: Calvin McAnally, Matt Skjonsby 

and Merle (Abe) Westbrook. Candidates for these positions are Calvin McAnally, Matt Skjonsby, Jeff Centers 

and Chuck Hall. 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS: 

• Yard waste dumpster located on East Grove Rd: This dumpster is for LEAVES, BRANCHES, CUT UP LIMBS, 

GRASSES, PLANTS, ETC. “IF IT DON’T GROW, IT DON’T GO!!”. There is a sign prominently posted next to 

the dumpster explaining what is allowed. NOT ALLOWED: man-made products, building materials, dirt, 

stones, bricks, metals, paint, etc. The company that picks up our yard waste charges the park $200 per 

item that they must remove. In the future, a camera will record activity. If we can identify someone placing 

something unacceptable in this bin, that person will be held responsible for the fine of $200 per item. 

• Washing Units: It is that time of year when all units need to be washed and possibly repainted by January 

1st. After that date, we will mail out letters to those who have not met that deadline. We appreciate that 

almost all residents have already met the deadline. We often hear how clean and well kept our park is, and 

that is due to the great residents who make that so. 

• Barking Dogs: We welcome pets in the park. However, UNCONTROLLED barking is a disturbance to 

neighbors and others. When dogs are left ALONE, they may become stressed and then bark and whine 

repeatedly. If you are made aware of a problem with your dog, you need and are expected to take steps to 

change their behavior. The Board has the duty to assure that shareholders and all residents have relative 

peace and quiet here in their park. Therefore, we will work with a resident to solve the problem but may 

ask the dog to be removed if the resident does not comply within a stated period. 

• Scheduling: Any and all activities at either clubhouse must be scheduled by Linda Haven at the office. NO 

EXCEPTIONS!!  
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• Tools: Power tools (saws, blowers, power washer, etc.) will no longer be loaned out from the co-op garage. 

All other tools and equipment must be signed out on the sign-out sheet. Do not just walk in and take 

things out! 

• Volunteers: We have a sign-up sheet in the workshop if you would like to help out in our park. Right now, 

we need volunteers to help put in golf cart paths. If you have a special talent that you think we might need 

and are willing to share, stop in the office and let Donna know and she will see that your message gets to 

the right people. 

• Very important warning: The feeding of gators must stop! They are becoming bolder because when 

people feed them from the shoreline, they see every person as a source of food and will come on land to 

get it from that person or any other who passes by. In the past the park has had to have gators removed 

(some are killed by authorities if there is no place to take them). Recently, a 5–6-foot gator came from the 

water to the fish cleaning station while a person was cleaning their catch. When you use the fish cleaning 

station, place the fish skin in a bag and take it to the dumpster (even if it stinks). DO NOT take them 

outside to the shoreline and throw them in by hand. The gators will then be looking for people as a source 

of food (maybe literally)! 

 

OTHER NEWS: 

• To assure all our pets have a safe environment here in the park, Board member Melvin Bezinque has been 

appointed Pet Vaccination Coordinator for our park. He is responsible for collecting names of pets and 

owners to ensure that the annual vaccinations are recorded in the office. Please turn in a copy of your 

pet’s vaccinations to the office at your earliest convenience. A photo of your pet is also requested to 

identify your pet in case it wanders off. Also, if you are in the park during a hurricane and plan on bringing 

your pet with you to the shelter in the park, a Bordello shot will be required. We know how special your 

pet is to you and we thank you for your cooperation. 

• Another responsibility assigned to Mel is park Vehicle Sticker Coordinator. He will check that vehicle 

owners have the white window sticker that is to be placed on the driver’s side back window. This sticker 

has a number that is matched in our records indicating that you are a resident. If you do not have this 

sticker, please come to the office as soon as possible. Campers and visitors are provided with a hanging tag 

to be placed on their interior rearview mirror while parked. We need to be vigilant about who is in our 

park. We don’t want someone casing out our park in hopes of coming back to steal something or for some 

other dangerous reason. Reporting any suspicious situation in the park to the office is a good idea. 

• Beautification Burger Nights was organized in 2012. It has been a very successful fundraiser that enables 

us to do projects that are not in the budget. Over the past ten years, we have put in curbing, installed 

white posts, planted flowers, shrubs, and trees, installed the fence at the entrance, placed new benches 

around the park, purchased picnic tables, purchased Christmas trees and put in the stone covered golf cart 

paths around the new clubhouse. We have spent $43,887.77 that was raised to date. This helps beautify 

the park without raising your maintenance fees. A big thank you for your support. 
 

Byron Townsend, President 

Lake Bonnet Village Co-Op, Inc. 
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January Activities: 
 

Art Classes will begin on Monday, January 2, 2023, from 1-3p and on Friday, January 6, 2023, from 10a-2p at 

Community Hall (old east hall), You must be signed up to attend. The first classes will be orientation. Please bring 

something to take notes with. – Sponsor Sharon Seymour 2724 Oakwood 863-318-7273 
 

Women’s Shuffleboard: will be played every Monday and Wednesday at 9:30am beginning on January 2 & 4, 2023. 

We need players and subs. If you’re interested, contact Shirley McAnally (Mon) or Sherry Duda (Wed).   
 

Christmas Undecorating:  The Chairman of the Decorating Committee (me) would like to thank all the volunteers 

who got us in the holiday mood by getting our park decorated for Christmas.  You are the best!  However, the only 

way an object can go from not moving to moving is if there is a force acting on it.  So, we need a force (all of you!) 

to help take down all the Christmas decorations, get them in totes, and get the totes in the storage shed.  Please 

meet at the shed behind Community Hall (old east hall) on Tuesday, January 3, 2023, at 9:30am. Bring your golf 

cart and a ladder if available, grab a tote and start undecorating.  Thank you in advance!  

New Christmas Decorations:  Some of our decorations are getting very worn, so if you are out at garage sales or 

after Christmas sales and are willing to pick up (and pay for) some new things, here is a list of items we could use:  

medium sized decorated wreaths, green garland, silver garland, small table decorations and red bows.  We still 

have a good supply of lights and bulbs.  Any questions, call Sherry Lawrason 231-330-6563. 
 

Lake Bonnet Blood Drive: The Red Blood Bus will be here again this year on Wednesday, January 4, 2023, in the 

circle drive in front of Community Hall (old east hall). We had some long wait times in the past, and we hope to 

minimize them this year. You may sign up at Community Hall or online. I will make sure sign-ups in the park get 

added to the online sign-up so that nothing is double booked.  Donors will receive a $20 eGift Card, a One Blood 

long sleeved T-shirt, and a wellness check including blood pressure, pulse, temperature, iron count and cholesterol 

screening. There will be a flyer posted at the clubhouses and more information on Facebook. – Sponsor Donna Eads 
 

2023 Meet and Greet: will be held on Monday, January 9th, from 12:00 noon to 2:00pm at Lake Bonnet Hall (new 

west hall).  Please sign up to attend at Community Hall. The theme is HOLLYWOOD, 'YOU can be a Star'.  

You are encouraged to wear a "Hollywood" costume, but not required.  Please bring lots of FINGER FOODS to 

share. Everyone in the park is welcome! The final planning meeting will take place on Tuesday, January 2 at 10:30 

am at Lake Bonnet Hall. Everyone is invited. Contact Host Peggy Rowe 740-547-6629 with questions or if you would 

like to assist.  
 

2023 Fishing Tournament: You must be a resident of LBV to participate.  Everyone must complete a registration 

form and pay their entry fee no later than January 4, one week before the first tournament on January 11. The fee 

is $15 per person (covers $5 per month). Monthly tourneys will be held the January 11, February 8 and March 8, 

2023, from 7:30 AM till 11:30 AM. Total weight for all 3 months, one for bass and one for Pan fish, will determine 

top winners. Proceeds from entry fees will go towards a picnic for all fishermen/fisher women and their spouses. 

Date to be determined later. Same rules will apply as in past LBV fishing tournaments: 2 fishermen per boat, bass 

fish must be alive when weighed in, all Florida fishing regulations apply. ALL participants must be at the weigh in 

station behind the Community Hall at 7:00 AM for a briefing before each tournament.  The tournaments start at 

7:30 and weigh in begins at 11:30. See Sponsors Buddy Fields (252) 202-3616 or Steve Rowe (863) 449-1695 to sign 

up. 
 

Quilting/Sewing Class will begin on Wednesday, January 11, 2023, in Lake Bonnet Hall Library. -Sponsor Darleen 

Lamp 
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French Toast Breakfast:  Next one is Saturday, January 14, 2023, (note updated date) from 8:00 - 9:30 a.m. at 

Community Hall (old east hall). Tickets are $5.00 in advance from your Section Leaders or $5.50 at the door.  We 

learned from the December breakfast and will make some improvements to continue to bring you the best 

breakfast for your money along with the good morning greetings of your LBV friends.  Start your day with a good 

breakfast (french toast, scrambled eggs, sausage, orange juice and coffee) just like mom said. – Sponsor Sherry 

Lawrason 
 

Address Directory Forms: All address directory forms must be returned to the office at 2900 E Lake Bonnet Rd by 

January 14, 2023. Each form must be signed by a person on the share or rental agreement. Please include your 

emergency contact information on the back of the form. – Maggie Griesemer 
 

Pizza & a Movie Night: Please join us on Saturday, January 14 at 5pm at Lake Bonnet Hall (new west hall) for Pizza 

and a Movie. Pizza will be frozen or delivered – we haven’t finalized yet. The movie voted in by the Fun Club will be 

“Top Gun: Maverick” to be shown on the big screen. Tickets will be available from your Section Leaders during the 

week before – price will be posted on Facebook and the Community Hall bulletin board. We still need hosts and 

volunteers – sign up available at Community Hall! 
 

Michigan Dinner: All Michigan residents and former Michigan residents who now reside at Lake Bonnet Village are 

invited to the annual Michigan Dinner on Tuesday, January 17, 2023, at 5:00p at Community Hall (old east hall). 

Please bring a Michigan product, gift card, or unique item to give away as a prize if possible. In addition, we will 

have some special raffle items. We will serve a Taco Bar and Ham Sliders. Please bring a salad, vegetable, or dessert 

to share and your own table service. Watch Facebook for the date of a planning and suggestions meeting. – Hosts 

Lisa Tran 517-775-5352 and Edna Walters 616-350-6549 
 

Dinner & Dance: LBV’s First Dinner & Dance will take place at Lake Bonnet Hall (new west hall) on January 20, 

2023, beginning at 4:00 pm. The menu will be announced when our Chef Gary Barker returns to LBV. Live music will 

be provided by George Durham & Gwen. They play a great mix of music with George playing several instruments 

and Gwen’s beautiful voice. Tickets will be sold by your section leaders to cover the food and band and to benefit 

our Fun Club. Specifics will be posted soon at Community Hall and on Facebook. Mark your calendars! There will be 

limited seating. -Hosts Linda and Gary Stokes 
 

Ohio Dinner: A reminder to all Ohians, including you Ohians now living in Lake Bonnet year-round. Our 

Ohio Dinner is scheduled for January 24, 2023, at 5:00 pm at Lake Bonnet Hall (new west hall). Door prizes should 

be brought to Lake Bonnet Hall that afternoon while we’re decorating (12n - 3:00pm). Chicken and drinks (coffee 

and iced tea) will be provided. Please bring a covered dish(s) to share and your own table service. There will be a 

planning committee meeting on January 9 at 9am at Community Hall. Ohians are asked to be alert for updates or 

changes on Facebook or on the bulletin board at Community Hall. Any Ohioan wanting to help is invited to attend 

the meeting or contact host Bob Lower 614-519-6357. 
 

Wine Tasting: Jean Normand will once again host our annual Wine Tasting on 1/25/23 at 1:00p at Community Hall 

(old east hall). Bring a bottle of wine to share for sampling. Watch for a sign-up and more information soon! 
 

CPR Training: We are planning a CPR class at the end of January. If you are interested, there are sign-up sheets at 

both halls. The class will be free to you (paid for by the Fun Club). If you have attended previously, your 

certification is good for 2 years. You need to attend the class again to renew your certification. Please contact 

Sponsor Jerry Winters with questions. 
 

Collecting aluminum cans: The Lake Bonnet Ringers Horseshoe team collects aluminum cans to raise money for 

repair & upkeep of the horseshoe pits and pavilion. We have 2 deposit sites to collect the cans: one is in the 

pavilion beside the horseshoe pits, and the other is in the dumpster area in 2 large garbage cans along the fence 

behind the dumpsters. Thank you for your support! – Sponsor Donna Carpenter 
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Upcoming Activities: 
 

Lake Bonnet Village Chinese Auction: As a fundraiser for the Fun Club, the park will hold a Chinese Auction on 

February 4, 2023. We are requesting donations from all our Fun Club Members (that includes everyone who 

resides in Lake Bonnet Village) of new or like new items, gift cards, certificates for services, and more to be 

auctioned. In a Chinese Auction, each participant purchases strips of tickets. Each auction item will have a bag in 

front of it to place as many tickets as you choose to try to win that item. At the end of a set time, the auction host 

will draw a ticket from each item’s bag to determine the winner. Some suggested donations: unused but still valid 

gift cards, car maintenance kits, yard equipment, fishing equipment, handmade craft items, liquor and wine, gift 

baskets, jewelry, Lake Bonnet Village logo items, certificates for services such as a cake to be baked, a casserole 

prepared, yard work, home repair, electrical or plumbing work, dog care, photos to be taken, a house wash … The 

list goes on and on. Something you were gifted but have never used might be something another in the park would 

value! We are looking for an auction host, a gift coordinator, ticket sellers and lots of help to organize and clean up 

afterward There is a sign-up sheet at Community Hall if you would like to help. More info about the auction will be 

on Facebook & activity boards in the park. 
 

Spring Craft Fair: A Spring Craft Fair has been added to the schedule on 2/25/23 from 10a-2p at Lake Bonnet Hall 

(new east hall), hosted by Vicki Little. It will be open to residents of the park and registered guests. We will serve 

lunch from 11a-1p, hosted by Sandy Gorski. Sign up to help at Community Hall! More info to follow. 
 

Lake Bonnet Village 13th Annual Golf Tournament: Mark your calendar for Saturday, March 4, 2023, for the annual 

golf tournament at Pinecrest Golf Course. Shotgun and Captain’s Choice will begin at 1:00p. Sign up as a single, a 

men’s team, a ladies’ team, or a mixed team. A sign-up sheet will be at Community Hall beginning on February 1. 

More details to come.  – sponsors Vickie Starbuck 2729 Elmwood 765-210-2479 and Cindy Hathaway 2750 

Oakwood 863-257-6136 
 

50th Anniversary Celebration:  This is last call for couples celebrating their 50th wedding anniversary in 2021, 2022 

or 2023 (January 1 through December 31).  Please register for this event on the bulletin board at Community Hall 

(old east hall).  We have 4 couples signed up as of press time.  The event is March 5, 2023, at 7:00pm at Lake 

Bonnet Hall (new west hall).  Contact hosts Helen Matzke 920-265-3271 or Sherry Lawrason 231-330-6563 for 

details. 
 

RECOGNITION: 
 

Thank you to all our Lake Bonnet Family for the prayers, cards and support for myself and my wife. We love all of 

you and are happy to be home! – Joe & Bubbles Clayton 
 

CHRISTMAS COOKIE SALE:  The December 9 Cookie, Candy & Treats Sale was a huge success!  $512 was raised for 

the Fun Club. We wish to give the BIGGEST THANK YOU all the very generous people who made and donated the 

goodies. Without your efforts and talent, we would not have had a sale. To all the women who volunteered to sort 

the amazing amount of donations onto plates to sell, we THANK YOU for making the work fun despite the non-stop 

pace. Hooray and THANK YOU to all the ‘COOKIE MONSTERS‘ who came to buy cookies!  We appreciate your 

support of the Fun Club, and hope you enjoyed your choices.  A huge THANK YOU to those SPECIAL ELVES who 

slipped in extra donations to the cause.  – Hosts Pat Harrington, Sue Hill and Ruth Townsend 
 

SUNSHINE REPORT: For the month of December there have been Get Well cards sent to Henry Wezeman for knee 

replacement, Dave Alexander for melanoma surgery (January also), and Carla Bloss for knee replacement surgery. 

Please keep your prayers going for these LBV residents in their healing and recovery. A card of sympathy was sent 

to Bonnie Stutzman on the loss of her sister. Our deepest sympathy, love. and prayers. -Sunshine Lady Teresa 

Riddle



 
 

JANUARY 2023 Lake Bonnet Village Activities Calendar 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

EVERY SUNDAY EVERY MONDAY EVERY TUESDAY EVERY WED EVERY THU EVERY FRIDAY EVERY SAT 

Fellowship Church 
9a CH 

Line Dancing Class 
2p LBH begin 1/15 

 

Women’s Bible Study 
9a CH begin 1/9 
Women’s Shuffle 

9:30a CH 
Art Class 1-3p CH 

Dominoes 6:30p LBH 
Bingo 7p CH 

Coffee & Donuts  
8a CH 

Men’s Shuffle 10a CH 

Texas Hold-Em  
6-8p Pool Rm  

Dominoes 6:30p LBH 

Card Bingo 6:30p CH 
 

Quilt/Sew Grp 
9a CH begin 1/11 
Women’s Shuffle 

9:30a CH 
65 12:30p CH 

Mahjong 1p LBH 
Popcorn-Fire Ring 4p 

Euchre 6:30p CH 

Men’s Shuffle 10a CH 

Hands of Love 1p CH 
Dominoes 6:30p LBH 

Bingo 7p CH 

Choir Practice 9a CH 
Bocce Ball 9a LBH 

Art Class 10a-12n CH 
Cribbage 1p LBH 

Dauber Bingo 6:30p CH 
 

Produce Cart  
3P CH Circle 

Texas Hold-Em  
6-8p Pool Rm  

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

NEW YEARS DAY 
 

Meet & Greet Plan 
Mtg 10:30a LBH 

Take down Xmas 
decor 9a CH 

Blood Bus 11:30a-
4:30p CH 

Burger Night  
4:30p LBH 

FC Exec Board Mtg  
11a LBH 

Pancake BKFST  
8-9:30a CH 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

Meet & Greet set-
up LBH 

Ice Cream Social 
3p CH 

Ohio Dinner Plan Mtg 
9a CH 

MEET & GREET  
12n-2p LBH  

“You Can Be a Star!” 

FUN CLUB MTG 
9a CH 

Potluck 5p LBH 
 

Fishing Tournament 
7:30-11:30a CH 
Karaoke Night  

6:30-9p LBH 

 ADDRESS DIRECTORY 
FORMS DUE TO OFFICE 

French Toast 
BKFST 8-9:30a CH 

Pizza & Movie 
Nite 5p LBH 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

 COOP Meeting 
9a LBH 

Michigan Dinner  
5p LBH 

 

Soup & Sandwich 
11a LBH 

Burger Night  
4:30p LBH 

Dinner & Dance  
4-10p LBH 

Chatter 2/23 deadline 

Bonnet Brunch 
9:30-11a CH 

 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

 
 

 Ohio Dinner 
5p LBH 

 

COOP Shareholders 
Meeting 9a LBH 

Wine Tasting 1p CH 
 

  Biscuits & Gravy 
BKFST 8-9:30a CH 
Country DJ Dance 

7-10p LBH 
“Denim & Diamonds” 

29 30 31 2/1 2/2 2/3 2/4 

BUILDING ABBRE 
KEY: 

CH = Community Hall 
(old east hall) 

LBH = Lake Bonnet 
Hall (new west hall) 

   CHINESE AUCTION 
5P LBH 

 


